FAMILY FRIENDLY RACEDAY

TUESDAY
6TH AUGUST

Supporting local children with autism,
we are offering families complimentary tickets
to enjoy a day at the races in a safe environment.

For tickets application and eligibility please email o E
info@chelmsfordcityracecourse.com oo

by Tuesday 1st August.
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